Ireland liquor licensing update: Good Friday and
late night licences

Insights - 22/02/2018
On 31 January 2018, the Intoxicating Liquor (Amendment) Act 2018 was signed into law.

The Act has lifted the prohibition on serving alcohol on Good Friday.

Under the Act, it would appear that Good Friday is how to be treated as a regular week day,
therefore allowing holders of the appropriate licences to apply for special exemption orders (i.e. a
late night licence) for the night of Good Friday, as they would on any other Friday.

This question was recently raised in Dublin District Court on 22 February 2018, when an application
was brought on behalf of the Red Cow Inn for a special exemption order running from 30 March
2018 (Good Friday) into the early hours of 31 March 2018.

It is reported that at the hearing of the application it was submitted to the Court that in light of
the Act, Good Friday should now be treated as any normal Friday in the context of the liquor
licensing laws. The Court was informed that the application had the support of the Licensed
Vintners Association (LVA), was being treated as a "test case” and if refused, would be appealed.

The application was adjourned for a week pending the Judge's decision.

For aavice on liquor licensing, please email Maria at maria.edgeworth@ogier.com
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Disclaimer
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information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive

study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Meet the Author

®
4

Maria Edgeworth
Partner

Ireland
E: maria.edgeworth@ogier.com
Related Services

Property law


https://www.ogier.com/legal-notice/
https://www.ogier.com/people/maria-edgeworth/
https://www.ogier.com/locations/ireland/
mailto:maria.edgeworth@ogier.com
https://www.ogier.com/expertise/services/legal/property-law/

	Ireland liquor licensing update: Good Friday and late night licences
	Insights - 22/02/2018
	About Ogier
	Disclaimer
	Meet the Author
	Related Services


